September 1, 2011

Mr. Marc Rosenberg

The Lemonade Shaking Guy, Inc.
36 Royalty Circle

Owings Mills, MD 21117

RE: IREM Chapter 16 Golf Tournament — August 22, 2011

Dear Marc:

On behalf of the Institute of Real Estate Management, Maryland Chapter 16, | wanted to take a moment
to thank you so very much for participating in our 20" Annual Golf Tournament. This was our most
successful tournament ever, and sold out well in advance. Further, we were able to give $24,000 to
charitable organizations.

The day after the tournament, we received a call from the Pro at Chestnut Ridge. | will quote him, “The
IREM tournament was the best tournament this club has ever had”! You were a tremendous
contributor to helping us make this our best tournament ever! We appreciate your enthusiasm, and
your tireless energy!! (I don’t know how you did that for 5 hours straight!) Everyone loved dressing up
and getting crazy with you, and | do believe you had repeat visitors (my husband and brother included).

Thank you again Marc, and we look forward to working with you in the future.

All The Best,

Sonya Campbell & Dave Thomas
Co-Chairmen, IREM Chapter 16 Golf Committee



